
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Mayor and Council for the Town of North High Shoals thank you for locating your 
business in the town, and for making the town a better place.   
 
If you are seeking a renewal, and have no changes, the Town Clerk can reissue your 
license.  
 
If you are opening a new business, please plan to have a representative attend the 
next council meeting, when your application will be discussed.  The council meets on 
the third Monday of each month.  Please call the Clerk for more information  
 
Business licenses are valid for one calendar year (expiring 12/31).  
The application fee id $50.  
The clerk can notarize the application at no cost, or you can have it notarized and 
email it to the Town Clerk at nhstownclerk@gmail.com. 
 
Please let us know how we can help you to achieve your business goals, as well as any 
other suggestions you might have for the town. 
 

MAYOR:            VIOLET DAWE 

POST1:              ERIC CARLSON 

POST 2:           JASON PRESLEY 

POST 3:              ERIC WRIGHT 

POST 4:              HILDA KURTZ 

POST 5:     MEAGAN CUNDIFF 


